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VILLAGE  OF  MOUNT  CARMEL   
ANN UAL  NEWSLETTER 

VOMC, Inc Accomplishments 2022-2023 
• Replaced and improved electrical panel and wiring in clubhouse pump 

room. 

• Replaced burned-out hot water heater element  and fixed faulty connection 

to restroom. 

• Established contract with C&N Pools in order to continue pool service at a 

contained cost.  Pool service include lifeguards, monitoring and adjusting 

water quality daily.  

• Coordinated with the VOMC Social Committee to host new  

and continue long-standing neighborhood social events at the pool and 

common grounds throughout the year. 

Hey neighbors! In this year’s newsletter you will find the 2022-2023 VOMC, Inc 
accomplishments and the pool and tennis court guidelines. Please use this newsletter and 
attached guidelines through the year and feel free to contact the board members if you have 
any questions. The following accomplishments have been achieved while incurring no debt.  
 
The VOMC, Inc. is a private, not-for-profit club managed by an elected Board of Directors. 
Its sole purpose is to operate, maintain, and improve our common grounds and facilities for 
the recreation and enjoyment of all members and the protection and enhancement of our 
property values consistent with its By-laws and Covenants. It is supported by mandatory 
annual dues paid by all homeowners in sections 6-10 of the Village of Mount Carmel. 
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Extra Information 
If you would like to get extra updates, please follow “Village of 

Mount Carmel Neighbors” on Facebook and/or follow Village 

of Mount Carmel on Nextdoor app.  Jen Roberts or Cristy 

Heisey will post updates on behalf of the VOMC Board, Inc and 

the VOMC Social Committee. They will also inform neighbors of 

any social events that might be happening in our neighborhood 

via email. The VOMC Neighbors strive to be as welcoming as 

possible with our activities, so if you have any suggestions or 

requests for us to consider, please leave them here: 

https://1410cg4dscf.typeform.com/to/zENpxuG6   

 

In Memoriam 
 

The Board would like extend an  
enormous amount of gratitude to 
our VOMC Head of 
Security and Past President,  

Tim Pitchford. We asked  
our former HOA President and  
long-time friend of Tim’s, Jim Van 
Slambrook to pay a tribute to Tim: 
 
This is in memory of my dear  
departed friend, Tim Pitchford,  
who passed away at home this  
week.  I have known Tim for nearly 40 years, meeting him 
shortly after moving to VOMC from Pittsburgh in December 
1983.  We began our family friendship as part of a 
neighborhood pinochle group. Everyone who knew Tim 
recalls him as that guy who was always smiling, always 
friendly to everyone.  My wife and I admired Tim as a man 
with strong family values and devotion to his family, 
children and, later, grandchildren.  Tim was always ready 
and willing to help others.   He was a devout Catholic, a 
faithful parishioner at Our Lady Of Mount Carmel Church, 
and a member of the Sertoma Club.  As a U.S. veteran, 
having served in Vietnam, he enjoyed weekly visits to the 
Carmel VFW Post on Old Meridian.  We will miss Tim!    

 

Board Members 

Carl Graf, President 

Jeff Minks, Treasurer 

Kyle Hardie, VP 

Jen Roberts, Secretary 

 

Pool Contacts 

For After Hours Parties: 

C&N Pools 

317-374-3497 

 

Upcoming events 

 

Neighborhood Meeting: 

Thursday, 6/8 

7:30pm 

Pool Clubhouse 

Opening Day: 5/27 

 

Garage Sale: 6/2-6/4 

(9am - 2pm) 

 

June Pool Party:  

Sunday, 6/11 

1-4pm 

https://1410cg4dscf.typeform.com/to/zENpxuG6

